
 
Tornado update: 
 
The Disaster Relief Ministry of FBCW has been monitoring the 
situation. As requested, we will respond to the need for volunteers 
through our Southern Baptist partners and/or Samaritan’s Purse. 
Our Disaster Relief Team is looking at taking several teams to this 
area after January 1. For more information, contact Sarah Nation at 
sarah.nation@fbcw.net. 
 
In the meantime, FBCW is supporting these efforts through 
continued prayer and a love offering to our Southern Baptist 
partners and Samaritan’s Purse. You may give to the efforts at the 
following link for Faith Promise/Missions:  
https://firstbaptistwoodstock.givingfuel.com/kingdom-giving. 
Please choose “Faith Promise/Missions”. 
 
We ask that you join us in praying for the people of Kentucky, 
Arkansas, Illinois, Missouri, and Tennessee who have been 
impacted by the storms, that they may feel the presence and peace 
of Christ in these difficult days ahead. 


